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Campus Update



3rd February 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Today our P1-7 children took part in a fabulous assembly, rounding off our focus on Scottish culture (see photos below). Art work was shared and certificates awarded to all the winners in the various competitions. S4 pupil Luca Armstrong played his pipes for all and the JGC fiddle players entertained the children with some Scottish tunes. As part of the assembly the poetry winners from each year group were asked to perform their poems and staff were asked to vote for an overall winner. Huge congratulations to our 2023 JGC poetry reciting winner Scott Turnbull (P5) and runner-up Chené Morrison (P6).
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It will soon be time for our community to celebrate an important part of our local culture . . . Jethart Ba’ Day. For those of you new to our community, this may be a completely different experience for you! You may find the following links of interest: 

Jedburgh Hand Ba’ (calendarcustoms.com)
In pictures: Jedburgh's ba' game battles - BBC News 
A separate communication has been sent to all parents, with procedures should you wish your child(ren) to spectate/participate on the day.

We have moved our S4-6 Parents Evening scheduled for the 23rd to Wednesday 22nd February, to avoid anyone having to choose between attending or participating in the men’s game! We are also considering options for the S4-6 Parents Evening scheduled for 28th February, as this may be affected by industrial action. We will confirm arrangements as soon as possible.
Finally, I would like to remind you that all parents/carers/community members are invited to attend our Positive Futures Careers Fair next Thursday (details below).

Wishing you a lovely weekend.
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Susan Oliver
Headteacher
Learning Without Limits 
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Eco Update
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Our Breakfast Club team are very grateful to Developing the Young Workforce - Borders for helping pupils move away from single use water bottles by donating some re-usable water bottles.
Finally, the weather was kind enough for our S2 pupils to carry out the long awaited tree planting! They have now fulfilled their Climate Action Pledge and, following their completion of the Carbon Literacy Award in June 2022, they have now achieved the Carbon Literacy Standard. 
Senior Phase Online support

SCHOLAR offers 42 online courses for Scottish schools and colleges aligned to the SQA curriculum at National 5, Higher and Advanced Higher level. They draw on the knowledge and experience of teachers and lecturers working in Scottish schools and colleges to develop their course materials. They have recently published a Learning with SCHOLAR  video for learners of National 5, Higher and Advanced Higher subjects. It explains and demonstrates how to access and use SCHOLAR to support learning and revision.

Developing the Young Workforce

Reminder that our Positive Futures Careers Fair (re-scheduled from November) is taking place next week. P6-S6 pupils will be attending during the school day, but we would love to welcome as many parents and carers as possible between 4pm and 6pm. The event is open to the wider community too.
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Plexus in Kelso are holding an open day on Tuesday 7th February.  There will be tours of the building and talks to hear about the range of opportunities within the company. They have careers in production, design and engineering, as well as admin and management.  Plexus are a large international corporation and in the UK run a very good Graduate Apprentice scheme with Heriot Watt. One their current apprentices is a finalist in the forthcoming Scottish Apprenticeship Awards.  Pupils in S4/5/6 should contact Nicola Shaw if they are interested nshaw@dywborders.co.uk
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